
Lerria Schuh replied 

 (Fri, 6 Oct 2023 at 8:23 AM) 

To: "PDC Support" pdc@pdc.wa.gov  

Cc: info@smith-barbieri.com  

External Email 

Many thanks, Tabatha. I should also note that our funding to SCAR was specifically for ballot 

measure work. In this case, it was for Proposition 1 in Spokane.  

 

Have a fabulous day!  

 

Cheers,  

Lerria Schuh  

 

Sent from my iPhone 
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